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From the

Dear families, 2023 School Development Days

We have three scheduled School Development Days
MALMORERORLEIR IRV VO B B SRV throughout the year. For your forward planning,
LEIE R Gl IGENAEEL N I WERIIR RO these dates are, Friday 2 June, Friday 25 August, and

family and loved ones. We have had a smooth B (St ENEI RN NS oo Yo MKy 1111021 Al B T A 2 TR
_ start to the year at Bramfield Park. All staff these days

have been appointed, and classrooms are set up
with learning programs underway. [ would like RGTSHII
to welcome our new families to the Bramfield At Bramfield Park our vision is Thinkers, Learners,
Park community. I’'m sure you will feel Doers: mindful of the PATh we create. Thinkers,
~ welcome and settled into our school in no time. RIS e S e R LRSS R ORI VA BT st

Technology, Engineering and Maths) philosophy of
Staffing problem solving in an innovative and creative
I would like to welcome back Mrs Viner, way. Mindfulness is an important part of daily
Bramfield Park our Deputy Principal who was on leave last activities at Bramfield Park to help students develop
Primary School year, welcome to the school Miss Kerimofski curiosity, acceptance and awareness which directly
who will be teaching in the Pre-primary class links to our social and emotional program, PAThS
ORI ALY OBl N S Sl (Promoting Alternative Thinking Strategies).
Languages Assistant.
Yule Street ;

Business Plan

Maddington, Communication with the school We are in the final year of our current Business Plan,
This newsletter will be the only hard copy available on the school website. During the year, we
WA 6109 BENEICIC SRR DR R IRRTE SOOIVl il] continue to embed identified strategies and
with the school can address priorities from our Business Plan and the

be via email, Department of Education’s Focus 2023 document.
Phone: BramfieldPark.PS@education.wa.edu.au

(08) 9217 8600

Online Permissions
(S0 L IR CVRn TR Wu RN INUIKO Ml Online permission forms have been sent home to all
ST RENVO 1l VRSV RV (R UVE SO S Pre-primary, Year 3 and Year 5 students, seeking
new login for Connect, please see the Office. updated permission for students to access approved
MAGEIEVEEACE RV O B RIVC IV GO Il websites, apps and online content. Students in these
(@LIE 0L Ul for Bramfield Park Primary School, where years will need to have permissions completed
information, reminders and events are posted., before they can use techno]ogy n
you can also access the school website at classrooms. Please see your child’s classroom

Website: bramfieldparkps.wa.edu.au. teacher if you have any queries.
Information is updated and shared on these

MAMBRELLCEIEWNER b atforms regularly, so please ensure you have

.wa.edu.au LIV LU D SIUNEVAT OV CURGTHIRV IS EI Thought for the week: if we expect students to be

happening in our school. kind, we need to be kind adults. If we expect
students to be cooperative, we need to be
cooperative adults. If we expect students to be
responsible, we need to be responsible adults.
Model, Model, Model. Lisa Romano - Teacher

Facebook:



mailto:BramfieldPark.PS@education.wa.edu.au

Reminders from the Front Office Message de Madame Dye,

* Orders for year 6 leaver’s shirt have been sent home,

. Bonjour tout le monde,
please return with payment by 20 Feb

Welcome to French 2023!

+ Did you know that you can SMS the school if your [eebRUCIEEEE TRz

child is going to be absent? Just send an SMS to It is a great privilege for Bramfield Park to have a new French
0438 937 335. Alternatively, you can call the front assistant, Monsieur Rambourg working with us this year. He met

all the students last week and introduced himself and gave a
office or send the absence through on Connect. presentation with information about where he is from and his
interests.

* The consent fOI'l’nS for year 5/6 Camp need to be Messagefor Monsieur Rambourg:
returned by 3 March

Bonjour tout le monde!

My name is Marius Rambourg, | come from France.
| grew up in Pontchateau, in the west of France,
next to “La Bretagne”. I'm dynamic, sporty, and |

enjoy outdoor activities. As a French assistant,

Coming Up
Frozen Friday

Breakfast Club
Early Close 2.30pm

I look forward to sharing the culture and language
of my country with the students. | hope to share my
will to discover and travel all over the world.

I also look forward to being a part of Bramfield Park,
and to learn more about your culture.

Frozen Friday
Breakfast Club
P&C AGM S5pm
Breakfast Club
Early Close 2.30pm

I’'m very happy to be working with you all.

French Club starts WEEK 3:

French club will start next Friday at lunchtime. All students
learning French are welcome. There will be a range of activities
each week including; games, cooking, gardening projects and
crafts.

2023 Classroom, Teacher, Education Assistant List Languagenut
Kindy 1 Mrs Dale and Mrs A.Bailey _Il__f]ngtfcaiem:t Ioi;ls alnd péssvséordstwllll b.e Lipciated for thli Year.
Kindy 2 Mrs Tuohy and Mrs A.Bailey e students will be learning how to log in to Languagenut in
. . . . . their French classes over the next couple of weeks and there will
Pre-primary 1 Miss Kerimofski, Mrs Tuohy, Mrs Muir : o :
. be a note sent home with their log in details so they can access
and Miss Polydor

Language nut at home. This will be our online learning tool for
students to practise their French at home.

Pre-primary 2 Room 7 Mrs Royle, Mrs Landsborough and
Mrs Shoesmith
Year 1 Room 1 Ms Sneddon and Ms Pulley

Year 1 Room 2 Mrs 'Wenban and Ms Pulley Moulin- French Windmill

Year 1/2 Room 3 Miss Mercer and Mrs McManus

Year 2 Room 4 Mrs Blake. Ms Castle and Mrs Bond Thank you to the Walker family, who have donated a French
Year 3 Room 5 Mrs Tay alj’ld Mrs Butcher windmill ornament which we can add to our French garden. The

Year 2/3 Room 6 Mrs Ackers, Mr Wong and Mrs Butcher French club students will be working on fixing it up and adding a
Year 4 Room 8 Mr Jeffreys ’ new coat of paint so we can have it out on display in the garden
Year 5/6 Room 9 Mr Pollacchi and Mrs Powell >00N:

Year 5/6 Room 10 Mr Herbert

Year 5/6 Room 11 Mr Lake and Mrs Powell Au revoir! A bientét!
Year 4/5 Room 12 Miss Mitchell and Mrs Tirtadjaja ' '
We welcome back our specialist teachers from 2022 and
announce a change of role for Mrs R.Bailey as Interven-
tion Teacher and Mrs Spector as Support Teacher.

Madame Dye




Ghaplain’s Gorner Gultural Awareness with Aunty Josie

Welcome to a brand new year!

2023 is going to be an exciting year. Itis gomg to be
full of awesome adventures
and new challenges. This
year | am going to be at
BPPS on a Tuesday,
Wednesday and Friday.
Drumbeat and Rainbows
will continue and notes
will be coming out for
those in due coarse.

miaww\

VTR

For those who may not
know, as the schools
Chaplain, I am in the
school to help support the
social and emotional well-
being of the school
community while demonstrating values of respect,
compassion, and service.

Breakfast Club

This year Breakfast club will start in week 3 and will be
held on Wednesday and Friday mornings before
school.

Breakfast club is for students who don’t have access to
breakfast at home. This year we will be serving toasted
sandwiches, fruit cups and milk. g e

See you there! - Kaya

P&C AGM

Wednesday 22nd Feb 5 pm School Vision;
thinkers, Learners, Doers-
ygindful of the PATh we cregg,

Miss Rebecca will have a child friendly movie
going in the library for any children of parents
who are attending the P&C AGM.




Year 7 2024 GATE Program

GATE Programs and
Scholarships 2024

STEM | Academic Excellence | Music Specialist

carey.wa.edu.au

A Carey Education

GATE Programs

Scholarships

First Rcund Offers

Second Round Offers

Apply for a Scholarship

Applications close at 4pm on Thursday 23 March 2023, Late applications will not be accepted.

Application Timeline

n

L
Murdoch

carey.wa.edu.au

Academic Excellence

The Academic Excellence Program aims to develop
the 21st Century skills of critical thinking, creativity,
communication, persuasion, leadership and
entreprencurship

To learn maore about the features of the GATE
Academic Excellence Program and the Year 7
Program, please visk our website and download
a copy of the GATE Handbook.

Music Specialist

The GATE Music Specialist Program is almed at
students with demonstrated experience and a
passion to further their Music studies.

To leam more about the features of the GATE
Music Specialist Program and the Year 7
Program, please visit our website and download
acopy of the GATE Handbook.




@ Community Notices
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Parking
on verges or
footpaths puts
children

N\ at risk

ng
ol Pa,rlu J
er Scho
Saf = '
‘
Walk together,
8 bike together or
car pool
Try arriving a bit

earlier or later to
avoid peak times

Park a short

distance from school
and walk the rest

of the way



Community Notices
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Circle of Security Parenting
Mondays

6 February - 3 April 2023
12.45pm - 215pm

East Maddington Child and Parent Centre
79 Pitchford Avenue

(opposite 171 Westfield Street)
Maddington

Bookings:
E cpceastmaddington@centrecare.com.au

Grow them Up
Thursdays

9 and 16 February 2023
9.30am - 11.30am
Seville Grove Library

78 Champion Drive
Seville Grove

Bookings: T 08 9394 5800
E libevents@armadale.wa.gov.au

Circle of Security Parenting
Wednesdays

8 Februray - 29 March 2023
930am -11.00am

Armadale Community Family Centre
101 Challis Road
Seville Grove

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754190
E parenting@communicare.org.au

Belmont Babies

Fridays

10 February - 10 March 2023
9.30am - 11.30am

Belmont Hub
213 Wright Street
Cloverdale

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754190
E parenting@communicare.org.au

Circle of Security Parenting
Fridays

10 February - 31 March 2023
9.30am - 11.00am

Woodlupine Family Centre
88 Hale Road
Forrestfield

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754 190
E parenting@communicare.org.au

Bringing up Great Kids
Mondays

20 February - 3 April 2023
9.30am - 11.30am

Victoria Park Community Centre
248 Gloucester Street
East Victoria Park

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754 190
E parenting@communicare.org.au

Keeping Kids in Mind
Mondays

13 February - 20 March 2023
9.30am - 11.30am

Communicare
28 Cecil Avenue
Cannington

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754 190
E parenting@communicare.org.au

Raising Children in a Digital World
Friday

24 February 2023

9.30am - 11.30am

Online (Zoom)
Phone, tablet or laptop with camera required.

Bookings: T 08 92515777 | M 0435 754 190
E parenting@communicare.org.au



